
DSPs in the Community Contest 
September 13 - 26, 2020 
To show our appreciation, we’re having a contest and giving $50 gift cards to 
10 randomly selected DSPs! Check out NDACP on social media. Tag us in 
photos of you: out in your community, doing something you enjoy, sharing 
what makes you happy. Remember to get written permission before 
including others in your photos. Thank you to the providers in the 
communities across ND from the Association of Community Providers!  

Instagram: @ndproviders 
Facebook: @NDCommunityProviders 
Twitter: @NDProviders 

Thank you! You are more appreciated than you know!

Show us your community! 
We’ll show our appreciation!

#I’maDSP 

#ndacp 

#community
providers


